
09/14/2012 

 

Dear Storm Members 

 

  I hope this letter finds everyone safe and in good health.  

  It is STORM conference time again and I need to pass on to you that we will have a change of venue 

this conference. The conference will be held at the Rainbow Casino, Hotel and Conference Center, 

located at 1380 Warrenton Road, Vicksburg, MS, dates being November 6-8. The venue change is 

sudden, but we were forced to leave the Battlefield Inn due to unforeseen circumstances. Board 

Members have been checking in to the venue for the past several weeks and I believe that the 

accommodations and the services they will provide to us will meet everyone's expectations. The agenda 

will be the same, with conference speaker on Tuesday and Wednesday, Banquet on Wednesday night, 

Law updates and the giveaways as well as the gun giveaway and a great time for all the members. This 

year's speaker will be Lee Fjelstad, for the new members he will be speaking on the use of Verbal Judo 

when dealing with a impaired subject. I have had the pleasure of hearing Mr. Fjelstad speak on one 

other occasion and I believe he brings a great lesson to all of us on his field of expertise. 

  I would like to also add that the STORM membership is growing. I will continue to draft  the letter to 

the members, from this point, for the rest of my term. If anyone has anything newsworthy to contribute 

to these letters please let me know by E mail or by phone. I would love to include member's experiences 

and stories in the letters to help pass on the information that the organization was built on. 

Thank You 

Trent Boyd 

Storm Board President 

Phone : 228-216-8150 

E mail: gtb6363@yahoo.com 

 

 

 


